
After School Back Door Pickup 
 

Due to the increased number of transfer students and after school back door pickups, the elementary is 

experiencing a very large number of individuals in the car line. Our number one goal each evening is to safely 

and efficiently get each student matched up with a parent and home safely. It has become more and more 

difficult to safely match-up students and parents after school. 

 

All parents/guardians picking up students after school are asked to stay in their vehicle in line and we will bring 

all the students out to be picked up. We fully understand that this may cause for a little longer wait during 

student pick-ups. However, it will allow staff the ability to get students where they need to be in a safe manner. 

This will also eliminate students walking between vehicles as they go to parked cars in the lot. 

 

The back doors will not be unlocked until 3:05 when the students are dismissed. If you have to pick up your 

child for an appointment earlier in the day, please call the office and we will have them in the front office for 

you to pick-up. 

 

Again, our number one goal is the safety of Clinton Prairie Elementary students. 

 

Reminders: 

 Please enter the school grounds through the south driveway. 

 Please follow the arrows as shown below while picking up your children. 

 Please pull all the way up to the stop sign and wait for the children to be dismissed. 

 Exit either the north or south drive. 

 Please be extremely careful when leaving school grounds. Students from the high school will be 

dismissing at the same time. 

 

 
 

 

 


